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The Kleberg-Kenedy County 
4-H Newsletter contains information on

activities, events, and deadlines that
allows families to select their interest in

the respective project(s).
 

Summer is officially here!
 

Continue being involved in
activities that interest you. 

Texas A&M AgriLife 
Extension Office

Kleberg & Kenedy Counties
729 East Yoakum Avenue

P.O. Box 1119
Kingsville, Texas 78364

Telephone: 361.595.8566
Fax: 361.592.7741

Website: 
http://kleberg.agrilife.org

Email: 
kleberg-tx@tamu.edu

 

Like Us on Facebook
http://www.facebook.com

/klebergkenedy4H
 

Educational programs of the Texas A&M AgriLife Extension Service are open to all people without regard to race, color, religion, sex, national origin, age, disability, genetic information, or
veteran status. The Texas A&M University System, U.S. Department of Agriculture, and the County Commissioners Courts of Texas Cooperating.

 



Americans with Disability Act of 1990: 
Individuals with disabilities who require an auxiliary aid, service, or accommodation in order to participate in any

4-H event are encouraged to contact the County Extension Office (361.595.8566) at least two weeks in advance
of the program to see how reasonable accommodations can be made.

 
 School Eligibility: 

Kleberg-Kenedy County AgriLife Extension Service complies with the law set forth by legislature regarding
eligibility and school absences. Members competing or simply participating in a 4-H event (judging events,

presentations, livestock shows, etc.) must be certified as eligible to participate by their respective school. School
Officials will be provided with a list of students entered in competitive/non-competitive 4-H events. Should a

student be ineligible according to their school, 4-H members will be notified in writing of their ineligibility statues
by our office.

 

4-H Record books:
Recordbooks are due for County Judging by Friday, June 9th . 

 
Recordbook covers are available at the Extension Office. Cost for Recordbook covers is $4. 

 
If you are interested in judging Recordbooks please contact Ms. Lopez at 361-595-8566

or phyllishia.lopez@agnet.tamu.edu
 

This is a great opportunity to see how other counties do Recordbooks!
 

Resources: 
https://agrilife.org/d124h/4-h-event/4-h-recordbooks/

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ont4X4vdDVM
 

4-H Club Charter:
Information on club chartering for the 2023-2024 4-H year was emailed directly to club managers on April 19, 2023.

 
Please follow through with completing the chartering process.

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ont4X4vdDVM







